

Bristol Police Department DLB



May 24, 2022

TO:

Steven Contente, Town Administrator

FROM:

Kevin M. Lynch, Chief of Police

SUBJECT:

Sally Evans for First Congregational Church—Request for One-Day

Dancing and Entertainment License for "Craft Fair" July 2, 2022

Mr. Contente:

Lt. Wozny has reviewed the petitioner's request for a One-Day Dancing and Entertainment License, and I agree with his recommendation that the license be granted provided that all Laws and Ordinances governing this practice are followed. Please see attached.

Respectfully submitted,

Kevin M. Lynch Chief of Police

KML/jrp

Attachment

STEVEN Administrator

TOWN COUNCIL

JUN - 1 2022

MEETING



Bristol Police Department

395 METACOM AVENUE BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND 02809 TELEPHONE (401) 253-6900



MEMORANDUM

TO

: CHIEF KEVIN M. LYNCH

DATE: 05-24-2022

VIA

PROPER CHANNELS

FROM

: LIEUTENANT ROMAN WOZNY

REQUEST FOR A ONE DAY DANCE AND

SUBJECT

: ENTERTAINMENT LICENSE FOR FIRST

CONGREGATIONAL CHURCH

Sir,

Sally Evans from the First Congregational Church is requesting a one-day dance and entertainment license to hold an annual Craft Fair on Saturday, July 2nd from 10am until 3pm. There will be music used as a background for the Art Fair.

All vendors and booths will be set up on the property behind the fence line. Additionally, some vendors will be displaying their artwork on the fence surrounding the property. This is an annual event with no reported issues during past event.

After reviewing this petition request, there is no know reason to deny this petition provided that all laws and ordinances governing this practice are followed.

Respectfully submitted,

Lt. Roman Wozny

Lieutenant Roman Wozny